
 

 
Southern Cross Catholic College 

January 2025 Uniform Shop Opening Hours  
The College Uniform Shop is located at our Scarborough Secondary Campus and will be open during the times shown 
below in January 2025. BCE has an online booking system (PTO) which will enable families to book a time to attend 

the Uniform Shop and therefore avoid waiting. 
Parents will be emailed instructions on how to access PTO online bookings in December 2024. 

 
Most trading days in January 2025 will be reserved for online appointments only 

(exceptions are Saturday 18th, Saturday 25th,and Wednesday 29th January). 
 

Families who choose to walk-in on the Saturdays will need to take a number from the desk at the Library and wait until 
their number is called. 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE: Uniform orders placed through the Qkr! App can be collected on the next 
working day from the Secondary Campus Library between 

Tuesday 14th January and Saturday 25th January. 
 
 

Just a reminder, the Uniform Shop does not buy back your pre-loved uniforms due to BCE policies. 
 
 

Tuesday 14th January  9.00am - 3.00pm        Online appointments only 
Wednesday 15th January  9.00am - 3.00pm        Online appointments only 

Thursday 16th January  9.00am - 3.00pm        Online appointments only 

Friday   17th January  9.00am - 3.00pm        Online appointments only 

Saturday 18th January  9.00am - 12.00pm      Online appointments & walk-ins 

Sunday 19th January  CLOSED 
Monday  20th January              9.00am - 3.00pm        Online appointments only 

Tuesday 21st January  9.00am - 3.00pm        Online appointments only 
Wednesday  22nd January              9.00am - 3.00pm        Online appointments only 
Thursday 23rd January                  9.00am - 3.00pm        Online appointments only 

Friday   24th January              9.00am - 3.00pm        Online appointments only 
Saturday 25th January              9.00am - 12.00pm      Online appointments & walk-ins 

Sunday  26th January              CLOSED 
Monday 27th January              CLOSED                    Public Holiday 
Tuesday  28th January                  9.00am – 3.00pm       Online appointments only 
Wednesday 29th January              8.00am – 11.30am     Walk-ins only 
Thursday 30th January              8:00am – 10:30am    Back to usual trading hours 
Friday  31st January              8.00am – 11.30am    Usual trading hours 
 

We would encourage all families to take advantage of our Qkr! App to order online. 


